sicglll | Marion County
- OREGON
- HEALTH DEPARTMENT
COMMISSIONERS
Sam Brentano Jason Geiling
Janet Carson ast Chance Saloon, PWS 4190299
1547 Joseph St S
Salem, OR 97302
ADMINISTRATOR RE: Compliance Schedule for Violations at the Last Chance Saloon public
Roderick P. Calkins, PhD
water system
ADMINISTRATION
(503) 588-5357
FAX {503) 364-6552 Dear Mr. Geﬂing,
REALTH T This letter is a follow-up to our conversation regarding the timeframe for

(503) 588-5346

FAX (503) 565.2086 correction of the violations specified below at the Last Chance Saloon. As

Richard Shorman. R.S we discussed, when a public water system has unresolved violations for
Supervisor more than 5 months, these violations must then be resolved within 90 days
(503) 588-5387 .

or the water system will be referred for formal enforcement.
Health.co.marion.or.us

The Last Chance Saloon water system has the following violations that

must be resolved within 90 days:

Violation #1; [OAR 333-061-0030] Total Coliform MCL (July- Sept
2014)

Violation #2: [OAR 333-061-0025] Routine Coliform — Did not report
any (Oct 2014)

Violation #3: [OAR 333-061-0030] Total Coliform MCL (Mar-May
2015)

Violation#4: [OAR 333-061-0025] Routine Coliform — Did not report any
(April 2015)

Per our conversations, you have agreed to resolve the above violations

according to the following compliance schedule:
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1) The water system agrees to have the well/distribution evaluated by a
water professional and make any repairs found that may be contributing to
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the unresolved total coliform detection. This may include properly shock
chlorinating and flushing the well/distribution. This must be done by July
31,2015,

2) The water system must provide a copy of the Public Notice issued for the
March 2015 Total Coliform MCL violation. The notice must be emailed to
me at gdeblasefco.marion.or.us by July 31, 2015,

3) The water system must monitor for total coliform (routine 2™ quarter
sample) by June 30, 2015 and report the results to the state by July 10,
2015.

4) The water system must monitor for total coliform (routine 3rd quarter
sample) by September 30, 2015 and report the results to the state by
October 10, 2015. I recommend taking the 3" quarter routine sample in
July. Once two consecutive quarterly routine total coliform samples are
reported to be in compliance, the violations will be returned to compliance.

Failure to comply with the above compliance schedule may result in formal
enforcement action which could include the assessment of civil penalties. If you
have any questions or concerns, please call me at (503) 588-5407.

Thank you for your cooperation.
Sincerely,

Yoty Lt

Greg DeBlase, REHS
Environmental Health Specialist
Marion County Environmental Health

cc:  Drinking Water Services Enforcement
Oregon Health Authority, Drinking Water Services
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